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October 2018 

 

Sun 

 

Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

23 24 

 

 

25 26 

 

 

 
 

27 

 

 

28 

 

9am Mass-4th 

 

9am-1:30pm K to 

Pumpkin Town 

29 

30 1 

 

Talent Show Tryouts 

after School 

2 

 

Free Dress 

 

Talent Show Tryouts 

after School 

3 

 

8th Parent Meeting with 

Cascia 

4 

 

2:10 Dana Henson from 

Tulsa City County 

Library to 2nd  

 

8th Tour Cascia Hall 

5 

 

9am Mass-8th 

 

2:30 Living Rosary 

6 

7 8 

 

 

7pm Home & School 

Meeting 

9 10 

 

MaryFair Free Dress 

(wear MaryFair or St. 

Mary shirt with jeans or 

shorts) 

 
Dr. Mary Brandt  

at St. Mary 

11 

 

7pm Advisory Council 

Mtg. 

12 

 

9am Mass—3rd 

13 

14 

 

MaryFair 

Picnic 

15 16 17 

 

8:30 School Talent 

Show 

 

1st Quarter Ends 

 

Pizza Day 

18 

 

No School /  

Teacher Inservice 

19 

 

No School /  

Fall Break 

20 

Click Here To Record Your Volunteer Hours 

Scout Popcorn on sale after Masses on October 6th and 7th 
 

Don’t miss the chance to buy Scout Popcorn the weekend of October 6th and 7th.  Cub Scouts 
will be available after the Masses that weekend for your popcorn buying pleasure.  Help sup-
port St. Mary scouting by your purchase. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSeHy7THAWjySBW0lmJL8pDDhtRcJYqwmNa0UIjwwx4dl7A5rQ/viewform


NOTES FROM CHEF LISA 
 

 First of all I want to say a big Thank You for the warm welcome to 
the School of Saint Mary! 
 
 Beginning the week of October 1st the cafeteria will be offering a 
salad option on a daily basis for the school year.  A plain salad with 
mixed greens and veggies will be $1.25 and a chef salad with turkey, 
hard boiled egg and cheese will be $2.50.  Just tell your teacher at 
lunch count you want salad (S) or chef salad (CS) that day. 
 
 Also, I want to make your lunches as enjoyable as possible and I 
welcome any input you may have, this includes likes and dislikes. 
 
 Once again thank you and I am happy to be part of the Saint Mary 
team! 
              Chef Lisa 
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Don’t forget to turn in your Box 
Tops for our fall competition! 
Individual and class prizes will 
be given out, so make sure to 
check your groceries and clip 
your Box Tops to help our school! 
Competition ends  
October 17th! 

St. Mary Athletic Association is looking for a pre-season basketball tournament 

gym coordinator.  The tournament will be December 6th – 9th.  If you are interested 

please email Kent Gilliam at k.gilliam@schoolofsaintmary.com for more informa-

tion. 

 

 

Home and School will 

host two games at the 

Mary Fair Picnic this year.  Please volunteer 

for this fun  

community event at: http://signup.com/go/

ymVGaSp.   

mailto:k.gilliam@schoolofsaintmary.com
http://signup.com/go/ymVGaSp
http://signup.com/go/ymVGaSp
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